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These and other suggestions are discussed in the pages that follow, 
under the following headings: 

- Determining project priority 

- Planning a project 

- The role of the architectural sub-committee 

- Appointing and briefing a Canadian 
architect 

- Post briefing 

- The role of the Department of Public 
Works 

- Comments on suggested financing arrangement 

- Network planning 

We would be pleased to discuss our recommendations with you or your 
staff at your convenience, and to assist in their implementation if 
you so desire. 

Yours very- truly, 
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